
,

, AI,k '
Ï

\

December 11th, 1924.
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/John 15. Icirie, Bsq 

Managing Director, 
Edmonton Journal, 
Edmonton, Alta.
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My dear Mr. Imrie
for your letter of the 

look forward to reading theThank you 
I shalljournal with much pleasure.5th of December, 

clippings from The
t loin with you most heartily in * û and to developeffort to add to Canada's progressany

a real "Canadian unity.

Yours faithfully,
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